
 
 
 
 
August 2, 2005 
 
Mayor J. Johnson 
7090 South 100 East 
Bountiful, UT 84010  
 
Mark E. Hindley 
Stoel Rives 
201 South Main Street, Suite 1100 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Monette Hurtado 
2380 Washington, Suite 230 
Ogden, UT 84401 
 
Re: PacifiCorp v. West Jordan City 
 
Dear Mayor Johnson, Mr. Hindley, and Ms. Hurtado: 
 
This letter is in response to your correspondence of July 8, 2005.  The Electric Facility Review 
Board (“EFRB”) has dismissed the request that the EFRB convene to consider a dispute between 
PacifiCorp and West Jordan City relating to the City’s denial of PacifiCorp’s application for a 
conditional use permit to construct a substation on the southeast corner of 3200 West and 7000 
South without prejudice.   
 
If you have any questions, I can be reached at (801) 530-6713. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary  
 
cc: Jody Burnett, counsel for West Jordan   
      Carol Hunter 
      Jeff Richards 
 


